
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

 

25th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)  
 

Tempest – School Photographer  
at school on  

Tuesday 1st October 2019 from 9.00am 
 

If you would like to have your child’s photograph taken; either on their 
own or as a family group, please complete the consent form via the link 
below before Monday 30th September 2019. 
 
Please click here for CONSENT LINK  
 
If any of our parents would like to join their children or perhaps bring 
along their younger brothers or sisters and have a family portrait taken 
please feel free to visit the school from 9am.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
Mr John Paul Magee 
Principal  
 

 

http://www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqNAEE3SfYRtGq74UIQ4GSOtUQ1RFS1EwS1BIOVAzSFAyWjdIVE9EQUIzOS4u

